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WHAT’S ON @   
Wytaliba Public School 

     Printed on 100% recycled paper. 

2022 Term 1 Week 1: Students please bring their own water bottle every day. 

Monday 31st February:  Staff Development day - no students 

to attend school. 

Tuesday 1st February: First day at school for students.  

Wednesday 2nd February:  History. Playgroup 10am -12pm.  

Library borrowing. 

Thursday 3rd February: Science. 

Friday 4th February: PDHPE. Permaculture. 

  

Reminders to parents & caregivers- 

• This newsletter can be found on our school web site at- www.wytaliba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

• Students and parents please remember: we are a sun smart school.  No Hat = No Play  

• Any further information please contact the school or Kelly on mobile- 0424472219 

•  If you would like to have this newsletter emailed to you please provide the school with your email address. 

Congratulations to        

Samuel, Lewis, Oscar,      

Jarrahky & Allara for 100 % 

attendance this week.      

Well done!                                 

Important Dates for 2022 
•     First day for students – 1st of February 
•    Glen Innes show excursion – 11th of February 
•    Royal far West visit - 21st to 25th of February 
•   Free CPR training for parents – 28th of February 

                           
Term 1 2022  

begins on the         

1st of February for  

students. 



End of year message from the relieving principal 

 Congratulations to all the students at Wytaliba PS for a great year 

of   learning. They worked really hard this year and deserve a     
well-earned break. I would like to thank the parents for supporting 
the school this year too. It’s been tricky year and parents have     
responded very graciously to a range of issues.  A big shout out to 
the kind and dedicated staff at Wytaliba PS, who go above and   
beyond every day, to make sure the school runs smoothly. 
Wishing everyone a safe and  happy Christmas and an excellent 
new year. 
Kind regards, 
Kelly Murphy 


